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I wish to protest in the strongest possible terms about the proposed plans for
large numbers of extra dwellings within the borough and the proposed destruction
of the Winchmore Wetlands.

These proposals will cause immense damage to our beloved local environment.

Green spaces are known to be necessary for our mental and physical well-being
and it is essential that they be retained for use by future generations.

We cannot allow the legacy of this Council to be a severely overcrowded place
where children have nowhere to play and no contact with the natural world.



